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Public Question and Answers Sheet 
 
Question from Simon Oakley: 
 
Noting the CDC Cabinet Decision made on 6th December 2022 (Minute 53), what, if 
any, progress has been made with regards replacing the existing T.S. Chichester 
Sea Cadet building on the CDC owned site adjacent to Florence Park, with a facility 
that would provide not only a modern building for that youth organisation but also 
community hall facility for the central Eastern part of Chichester City which at present 
does not have one. 
 
Answer from Cllr Moss: 
 
Thank you Simon for your question. As you will be aware this is a site and location 
that is of interest to many people to try and bring forward a community building on 
this site. The site is currently leased to the Sea Cadets and as such it is for them to 
bring forward proposals for a new building. Officers continue to work with the Sea 
Cadets in accordance with the Cabinet Decision made on 6 December 2022 (Minute 
53) to achieve a successful outcome.  
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